
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                Division of Child Care & Early Childhood Education 
                                                                             P.O. Box 1437, Slot S155, Little Rock, AR 72203-1437 
                                                                                               P: 501.682.8869 TDD: 501.682.1550 

 

We Care. We Act. We Change Lives. 
humanservices.arkansas.gov 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO:   ALL 2023 SFSP PARTICIPANTS  
FROM:  DCCECE/ HNU  
DATE:  FEBRUARY 16, 2023  
SUBJECT: 2023 SFSP TRAINING FOR NEW & EXISTING PARTICIPANTS  
 
 

 
 
We are extremely excited about the new 2023 year! Our goal as the State Agency is to ensure 
that your Summer Food Service Program (SFSP) is successful! The Health and Nutrition Unit 
would like to remind you that all responsible parties must complete the appropriate SFSP 
training.  
 
A responsible party may be a Board Member, Director, Owners, and anyone that has a 
Certificate of Authority for the SNP system. If you have questions or concerns, please contact 
your Application Coordinator.  

 
 

Application Coordinators: 
 

Linda Pippins, 501.320.8971 
linda.f.pippins@dhs.arkansas.gov 

 

Sandra West, 501.320.8969 
sandra.west@dhs.arkansas.gov 

 

Louise Fenton, 501.396.6361 
louise.fenton@dhs.arkansas.gov 

 
Aurora Blake, 501.320.6403 

Aurora.Blake@dhs.arkansas.gov 
Orlando Phillips, 501.320.8927 

Orlando.Phillips@dhs.arkansas.gov 
 

Robert Majors, 501.396.6121 
Robert.Majors@dhs.arkansas.gov 

 
 
 
 
 
It is highly recommended that you keep a copy of this MEMORANDUM on file for quick and 
easy reference. A copy is also available in the resource library under 2023 Mass Alerts.  
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